Kirkland, April

From: John Lentz <johnlentz2012@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 8:35 AM

To: DEP, NECEC

Subiject: Cmp corridor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| have recreated in some of the areas that will be affected by cmp's proposed corridor for decades, and losing the remoteness
and uniqueness of those areas just so cmp can make a pile of money with little or no benefit to Maine and mainers bothers me.
What bothers me more is that this company has repeatedly lied to and stolen from consumers and is being taken at it's

word. Aside from the problematic "smart meters" and recent overcharging lawsuit | have been lied to directly by cmp
representatives in order to secure a job. When | discovered the misinformation | was told that not only was the information |
was given untrue, but that nobody at cmp had given me that information. They of course had already cashed the check.

| know how this company does business. Anyone who trusts them is a fool.

Follow the will of the people of Maine and reject this project.

Thank you

John Lentz



